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I am writing to encourage Council Members to approve Comprehensive Plan Docket Item 1,
 directing City staff to investigate setting a volume capacity ratio limit on collector arterials.
 Please protect our residential streets and encourage responsible development at locations
 where the street infrastructure is able to handle the traffic.
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